From: grace shapiro <grace 7s@yahoo.com=
Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2018 11:36 AM

To: Jennifer Wireman <jwireman@ccsofl.net>; Karen Stults <kstults@mote.org>; Christine Kouwenhoven <ckouwenhoven@prattlibrary.org>; Debra Kaspar <debra.kaspar@sarasotasheriff.org>; Barbara Bourgoin
<bourgob@scf.edu>; Jill Luke <jluke@cityofnorthport.com:; Chez Malinois, Inc. <rescuegaragefl@gmail.com=; Yvonne Gard <yvonne.gard@manateesheriff.comz; The Out-of-Door Academy <atowery@oda.eduz;
Rachel Birkett <rbirkett@northportpd.com>

Subject: Donation - The Harry Shapiro Charitable Foundation

Hello all,

| hope everyone is doing well! | wanted to inform you all about the good news. The donations | suggested is granted. Usually, it takes a week for the bank to process all the foundation checks. 1 will let you know as
soon as possible once the foundation checks is ready to distribute and | will schedule an appointment when | will be able to drop off the foundation checks.

Christine, Attorney Mazor will be in contact with you regarding the foundation check for Inoch Pratt Library.
Best regards,

Grace Shapiro

Family Representative

The Harry Shapiro Charitable Foundation, Inc.
C/O IBERIA BANK

783 South Orange Avenue, Suite 100
Sarasota, FL 34236

Direct Number: 410-752-0974

Email: grace 7s@yahoo.com

A City where you can "Achieve Anything."
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